
 
 

        
 

 
LUNCH & BREAKFAST MENUS CAN BE FOUND ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE      

www.yorkpublic.org 

 

 

Question of the day 

What is the value of ? 
A.  6.25     B.  6.0     C.  5.5     D.  4.75    E.  4.0 

 

MEETINGS 

Lights and Sound Meeting:  Please come to Miss Veldkamp's room TODAY after school to 

sign up to work events for the semester.  

 
COACH MALLECK WILL BE HOSTING A MEETING TODAY FROM 2:05 - 2:30 IN MR. GALLAGHER'S ROOM 
FOR BOYS WHO ARE INTERESTED IN BEING A PART OF THE BOYS GOLF TEAM THIS SPRING. 
 
FCA is meeting during 5A and 5B in the Choir Room on Thursday, February 15.  Bring $3 for Wendy's burgers 
and sign up in the office. 
 

GIRL'S TENNIS: There will be a meeting for all girls interested in playing tennis next Wednesday, February 
21 in Coach Miller's room at 2:05. Please let Coach Miller know if you cannot attend. 
 
 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE ABOUT VALENTINE’S DAY 
Valentine’s Day is TODAY & we would appreciate it if students and parents who plan to 

send balloons/flowers would please have them delivered to the “special someone” to their 
home.  The high school will not accept any Valentine deliveries.  Thanks for your cooperation!!!! 

 

YEAR BOOKS ARE ON SALE!!  THE COST IS $55 UNTIL MARCH 1ST.  AFTER MARCH 1ST THE PRICE 

WILL INCREASE TO $60.  NAME STAMPS ARE AN ADDITIONAL $6.50. PURCHASE YOURS FROM 

MRS. BURGER, OR IN THE OFFICE. 

 

ATTENTION JUNIORS---ALL LOLLIPOP MONEY IS DUE BY FRIDAY!!!! 
 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ORDERING TRACK APPAREL, YOU CAN PICK UP 
A FORM IN THE YHS OFFICE.  ORDER DEADLINE IS SUNDAY, FEBURARY 25TH. 
 
The 2018 YHS musical will be ANNIE. Tryouts will be March 27 and 29 at 7 pm in the theatre. For 
major roles, you will have to sing and read for parts. There are non-singing and non-speaking roles as 
well. We also need students to help with lights, sound, hair, makeup, and set. The performances dates 
are May 10 and 11.  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

http://www.yorkpublic.org/


Interested in participating in Quiz Bowl this spring?   See Mr. Haack or sign up in the office 
before February 28.    There will be two Quiz Bowl events held in Seward—Wednesday, March 28 and 
Wednesday, April 11.  These Quiz Bowls will cover all subjects.   If you are a good students who thinks quickly 
under pressure, Quiz Bowl may be for you!  

 

SUMMER DRIVER'S EDUCATION -2018 

We are planning on offering summer driver's education again this summer. We will be offering 2 sessions. 
Both sessions will be from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm.  Our first session will run from Monday, June 4th through 
Thursday, June 7th. The second session will run from Monday, June 11th through Thursday, June 14th. PLEASE 
NOTE: Sign up is on a first come-first serve basis. If you have a special need to get into one of these sessions, 
please make arrangements to do so early.  All students must have some form of driving permit to finish the 
course. 
Driver’s Education courses will offer classroom instruction and behind-the-wheel training. If you are interested, 
please contact the high school office. The deadline for signing up and payment will be Friday, May 4th. 

 
COST IS $300…OUT OF DISTRICT $350.  Must be living in the District (not necessarily enrolled 
at YPS) to pay the lower amount. 

 
 

NEWS FROM THE COUNSELING CENTER 

Accuplacer (formerly Compass) testing scheduled for 
YHS on Thursday, March 1.  Please sign up in the 
Counseling office as soon as possible! 
 
A Wayne State College representative will be here TODAY during seventh period (12:49 
PM).  Students interested in learning more about Wayne State should please sign up in the 
counseling office.  Also remember to pick up a “college rep excuse pass” when you sign up. 
 

A United States Air Force representative will be here TOMORROW at 10:28 AM (fourth 

period).  Students interested in learning more about the Air Force should please sign up 

in the guidance office to meet.  Also remember to pick up an “excuse pass” when you sign 

up. 
 

JUNIOR STUDENTS …. The Junior Law Cadet Program sponsored by the Nebraska American Legion and the 
Nebraska State Patrol provides an opportunity for a youthful leader to learn about the role of law enforcement 
officers in the preservation of law and order and in providing the service, security and protection required for 
the public welfare.  If you are interested in being considered as a potential candidate to attend this all-expense-
paid, June 2018 five-day opportunity, please come to the counseling office by Monday, February 19.  This is 
open to males and females. 
 

A University of Nebraska-Kearney representative will be here at YHS on Monday, Feb. 19, during 
seventh period (1:46 PM).  Students interested in learning more about UNK should please sign up in 
the counseling office.  Also remember to pick up a “college rep excuse pass” when you sign up. 
 

A Fort Hays State University representative will be here at YHS on Tuesday, Feb. 20,   
at 9:38 AM (3rd period).  Students interested in learning more about Fort Hays State should please 
sign up in the counseling office.  Also remember to pick up a “college rep excuse pass” when you sign 
up. 
 



A College of Hair Design representative will be here at YHS on Tuesday, Feb. 20, during fourth 

period (10:28 a.m.).  Students interested in learning more about College of Hair Design should please 
sign up in the guidance office.  Also remember to pick up a “college rep excuse pass” when you sign 
up. 
 

Catholic Daughters of the Americas is sponsoring a scholarship to a male or female senior of St. Joseph’s Parish 
in York.   Selection will be based on high morals, character, 85% or above GPA, financial need, leadership and 
Parish/community involvement.  Forms are available in the Counseling Office.  Deadline March 7, 2018. 
 

York General offers scholarships to high school and college students preparing for a future in health care.  
Online applications are available at the website http://www.yorkgeneral.org   Applications and all materials 
must be submitted no later than March 12, 2018, to the Human Resources Department at York General 
Hospital. 
 

If you are a FIRST GENERATION COLLEGE STUDENT (meaning your parents did not attend 
college) and you're in grades 9-11, a special FREE, one-day workshop called "I'm First Symposium" is 
hosted in Lincoln on March 28, 2018.  Lunch is included.  Contact the Counseling office if you are 
interested in learning more about the process of getting to college and about the application/admission 
process at this special event.   
 

Nebraska School Counselor Association Scholarship – open to any senior planning to attend a Nebraska post-
secondary institution during the 2018-19 school year.  Essay required.  Application available in the Counseling 
office.  Deadline March 30, 2018. 
 
James M. Cox Foundation offers a $1,000 scholarship to a student who has a good academic record, financial 
need, and possibly extenuating circumstances for family.  See Counseling office for application.  FAFSA must be 
completed and SAR included with application, as well as two letters of recommendation from teachers and/or 
counselor and essay required.  Deadline April 17, 2018. 
 
UPPER BIG BLUE NRD is offering the 2018 Raymond A. Burke Scholarship which will award $2,000 
each to two qualified students who reside in the District to be used for their Nebraska 
college/university education with a study emphasis in natural resources.  An application form can be 
found on line at:  www.upperbigblue.org   or in the Counseling office.  Requires three letters of 
recommendation.  Deadline April 20, 2018. 

 
2018 Student-View Scholarship program invites students to complete a survey to be eligible for a random 
drawing of scholarship monies.  Go to www.student-view.com .  Deadline is April 22, 2018. 
 
Norden Club of Lincoln is awarding a scholarship or grant-in-aid to an applicant who wishes to pursue an educational 
experience or project pertaining to any of the five Scandinavian countries: Denmark, Finland, Iceland, Norway and 
Sweden.  See Counseling office for more details and for the application.  Deadline is May 1, 2018. 
 
Thrasher announces an opportunity for a Redefine Scholarship.  Applicants must have a 2.5 or higher GPA and be a U.S. 
citizen or permanent legal resident of the U.S.  Applicants must create a 2-4 minute video telling your story of “What 
does it mean to challenge the status quo in your community, school or workplace?  How do you feel fulfilled and create 
an impact on those around you?”  Deadline is May 30, 2018.  See Counseling office for details and further application 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://yorkchamber.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=67588be69472eee48cb75ce73&id=1f83aec429&e=ce8fe9887a
http://www.student-view.com/


 
 Answer to question of the day 
 B.  6.0      

  
   
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 14th – Valentine’s Day & Ash Wednesday 

 Student Dismissal @ 2:03 

 Girls Basketball Sub-Districts (V) @ Seward—York vs Seward – 7:00 pm  
 Offutt Air Force Brass Band Concert – (5:00-10:00) – Concert @ 7:30 pm – YHS Theater 

 

 
 
It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational 
programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district programs.  


